On December 6, 2006, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding item AC7-Non-Renewal of the Agreement with Riviera Beach Academy

REQUEST:

Why are we doing this?

RESPONSE:

The contract ends with Riviera Beach Academy in June, 2007.  The District must notify intent to non-renew for FY 08 no later than January 1, 2007.  Riviera Beach Academy is a Title I school and therefore, must meet Federal Regulations to receive Title I funding and status.  At this time, Riviera Beach Academy is not in compliance with Title I certification requirements. 

